
 

The Railway Line Walk – May 2024  
 
Over the past few days there has been extensive work by arborists employed 
in cutting and pruning various trees along the line walk. 
 
This follows a tree safety survey and consultation with the Forestry 
Commission and Suffolk Wildlife Trust. The tree safety survey highlighted a 
number of trees that required work due to Ash dieback.  These trees had died 
and limbs were unsafe and required cutting back to the trunk. 
 
The trees that have been cut have been felled and the remains left in situ along 
the embankments to create natural habitats for wildlife.  
 
This is the first phase of works the Parish Council is planning over the coming 
months and years to ensure our Line Walk remains a wonderful resource for 
walking, seeing flora and fauna and experiencing nature at its best.  
 
As a village we are lucky to have such a place on our doorstep and the Parish 
Council will endeavour to keep it a place for all to enjoy for now and in the 
future. 
 
Councillor John Hepworth  
 
 


